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Comments: Please do not log the Telephone Gap in Green Mountain National Forest. The forest is a beautiful
part of Vermont culture. As a student of UVM | love the forest for my own use of hiking and spending time in
nature. This part of the forest should not be logged for any reason. Expecially the old growth parts of the forest.
After all the forest does so much for society and without it we suffer greatly. In addition to the great carbon
sequestering the forest is so special for the species inside it. And these species should be able to have the forest
for their habitat. Humans do not need to expand further and deforest the forest further. Vermont is trying to
reforest so why would we back petal? SAVE OUR FOREST.



